Waterfront Safety Committee

Meeting Date: May 7, 2020, 11:00 a.m. via Zoom

Meeting

Recap Date: May 8, 2020

Attendees:

Committee: Craig Brigham, Jim Coughlin, Gordon Fuller, Bill Haverty, Mike Lannan,

Bill Paige, Jeffrey Wilt

Community

Members: Large group of community participants

The committee convened to discuss specific recommendations around personal waterfront (kayak, canoe, paddleboard) storage at the Ruggles Park waterfront. The group discussed a variety of options for safe convenient storage options.

Consensus was reached to recommend storage of kayaks etc. be moved up the slope from the area where they are traditionally stored to the grass bank above the Ruggles beach and across the street in lower Ruggles Park (ditch area). These temporary storage locations will be marked with new signs.